Arizona Alumni And Friends **Spring Social 2022**



Saturday, March 5, 2022 This
4:00pm-6:00pm
The Thirsty Lion Gastropub—Desert Ridge
Saturday

The Thirsty Lion Gastropub—Desert Ridge

21001 N. Tatum Blvd. Phoenix, AZ 85050

Join ACS President Ted Knutson and Associate Director of Development Mike Desmond for appetizers and cocktails compliments of the Aquinas Catholic Schools Foundation. We look forward to sharing memories, celebrating successes, and connecting with members of the Aquinas Family.

Please RSVP to Director of Development Brad Reinhart brad.reinhart@aquinasschools.org or call (608) 784-0707.

